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  June 12, 2023  

On Thursday 08/06/2023, the Amman Stock Exchange (ASE) hosted a
delegation of students from the Department of Financial and Accounting
Sciences/ Faculty of Business at the Middle East University (MEU). This
visit was organized to familiarize the students with the operations of the
ASE, the trading mechanism, and the key features of the electronic trading
system adopted by the ASE.

The CEO of the ASE, Mr. Mazen Wathaifi, welcomed the delegation and
stressed the ASE commitment to strengthen partnership with universities,
enhance awareness, knowledge and understanding of the national capital
market, and bridge the gap between theoretical side practical side.
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Mr. Mohammed Shneawer, Director of Operations Department, presented a
live trading session to the delegation, and explained the trading mechanism
at the ASE and the most important features of the electronic trading system.
Dr. Malak Al-Jazzazi from the Communication and Media Department
explained the nature work of the ASE, in addition to the most recent
developments witnessed by the market and the future projects of the ASE.

At the end of the meeting, a discussion was opened and students' questions
and queries were answered about all matters related to the exchange and
its work.
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